
From: Nathan Earl
To: SENR Exhibits
Subject: Chlorpyrifos
Date: Tuesday, February 25, 2020 7:29:58 AM

Hello, 
 My name is nathan earl. I am a custom applicator out of the Hubbard area. First let me say
that Chlorpyrifos insecticides such as lorsban are allready used in very limited quantities. They
are what you call “restricted use” meaning only qualified individuals with special training can
use them. Lorsban is a broad range insecticide which is only generally used in very limited
situations against symphylans, which live in the soil. On the market we currently don’t have a
good replacement. We need to take the time to first locate several suitable replacements.
Remember we are paying you to represent us, the nurseryman, farmer, rancher, and
consumer. 
  Thanks, Nathan 
-- 
Nathan Earl

LNJ Farms
(503) 314-0479
nathan.lnjfarms@gmail.com
PO Box 42
Canby, OR 97013
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